
Stormzy Scholarship 
for Black UK Students

Stormzy’s #Merky Foundation in partnership with 
HSBC UK will provide scholarships to at least 10 
Black students starting their studies at Cambridge 
University in autumn 2023.

The awards will be offered to at least 10 Black UK 
students from low income and/or disadvantaged 
backgrounds. The total award to each student for the 
year will be worth £20,000, and it will cover tuition 
fees and a significant contribution towards living costs 
for up to four years of an undergraduate degree 
course. 

The #Merky Foundation will continue to fund a further 
2 students per year.

Applications are open from August 17 to     
September 3 2023.

If you have a confirmed place for entry in 2023 and 
meet the eligibility criteria, we would encourage you 
to apply. For more information and an online 
application form please visit 

https://www.undergraduate.study.cam.ac.uk/
stormzy-scholarship




